

Father Sebastian Rasle General Assembly 0337

http://www.ladyofhopemaine.org/assembly337monthly1.htm

OUR NEXT BUSINESS MEETING WILL BE HELD ON

Monday June 12th, 2017

7:00 PM – Msgr. P.J. Flanagan Parish Center annex at St. Pius X Church Portland, Maine "The Year of the Family"

Faithful Friar			
Msgr. Michael Henchal			
Faithful Navigator			
John A. Moreshead			
Faithful Captain			
John Land			
Faithful Pilot			
Christopher M. Brown			
Faithful Admiral			
John M Brown			
Faithful Comptroller			
Andrew E Litcher			

Faithful PurserRobert J Rainville

William DeCormier

Faithful Scribe

Faithful Trustee (3yr.)

Robert Rand

Faithful Trustee (2yr.)

Richard L Goulet

Faithful Trustee (1yr.)
Robert L Laliberte

Faithful Inner Sentinel

John Garity

Faithful Outer Sentinel

Richard J Rand

Color Corps Commander

John Brown

Worthy Sir Knights,

We have just completed the Easter season with the Feast of Pentecost this past Sunday and I believe it is fitting that the Mass celebrated for the Fourth Degree exemplification this past weekend fell on this day. Pentecost is the day the Holy Spirit descended on the Apostles as they then went out and baptized some 3,000 people to grow the Catholic Church established by Jesus. In a similar way, we hope that our new members will also be filled with the Spirit as they go forth serving the church as Worthy Sir Knights.

Please welcome our new members to Assembly 337 Joseph Moreshead and Bob Mitton who were Knighted this past weekend. We are certainly glad to have them.

Please keep the newly elected slate of officers in your prayers. They are as follows:

Faithful Navigator	Faithful Captain	Faithful Pilot	Faithful Admiral
John A. Moreshead	John Land	Christopher M. Brown	John M Brown
Faithful Comptroller	Faithful Purser	Faithful Scribe	Faithful Trustee (3yr.)
Andrew E Litcher	Robert J Rainville	Christopher Sprague	Steve Costello
Faithful Trustee (2yr.)	Faithful Trustee (1yr.)	Faithful Inner Sentinel	Faithful Outer Sentinel
Robert Rand	Richard L Goulet	John Garity	Richard J Rand
Color Corps Commander		Robert L Laliberte	
John Brown			

We will be passing out raffle tickets at our meeting this coming Monday. Please take all that you can sell (and a few more). We have until next fall to sell.

On June 25th our Faithful Friar Msgr. Michael Henchal will be saying his last Mass as the pastor of cluster 22 (South Portland, Scarborough, and Cape Elizabeth). He will be retiring as an active pastor (I would say he is retiring as a Priest but Priest's never retire, they just change their status!). I would encourage everyone in the Assembly keep him in your prayers and, if possible, to attend the Mass at 4:00 on Sunday afternoon at St. Bartholomew Church to wish him well in his new adventure. He will very much be missed.